Update to SAT Calculator Policy

Effective for the August 2025 SAT Weekend administration
and the October 2025 in-school SAT and PSAT-related
assessments testing window, calculators with CAS
functionality will no longer be allowed for tests within the SAT
Suite of Assessments. We regularly review our calculator

policy to ensure fairness to all students who take the SAT. As

usage of CAS calculators evolves, their functionality provides
users with distinct advantages over non-users for tests within
the SAT Suite of Assessments. This policy update reflects
both changes in calculator usage and the feedback of
educators, students, and families.




